
RSMATA
V UNDAAN

Surabaya, July 15*^ 2024

Number ; 837/RSMU/DIR/VII/2024

To:

Visa Section of

EMBASSY OF USA

Surabaya, Indonesia

To Whom It May Concern;

Dear Sir/Madam,

With this letter, I would like to inform you that  I am the undersigned,

Name : Sahata PH Napitupulu, MD

: DirectorPosition

Certify that,

Name

Passport No.

is our Opthalmologist. She has been working with us since June 1998ur\W\ now.

Would like to go for tourism in USA From Oct 16^'^ to Oct 25^ 2024. We would be appreciate if you could
grant them the necessary visa. We promise that she wouldn't make some extension or seek any
employment on your country and will return back to Indonesia at the end of the tour.

Kindly grant them the necessary visa to visit your country. Thank you for your kind attention and
cooperation.

.● Hia Sylvia Hustantini, MD

: El930703

Thank you.

Your kind assistance will be very highly appreciated.

Sincerely^urs, ^

RS MATA
U.NTYv

J

Sahata P\i Napitupulu, MD

Undaan Kulon 19
Surabaya 60274, Indonesia
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